
A sampling of students' takeaways from the Northeast 
Winter Conference.


Maya - Hunter College "For a long time, it had been hard for 
me to see God as compassionate, because my church did not 
reflect God’s character, and it really damaged my faith. I’d asked 
God if He could use the winter conference to talk to me, and He 
did. Compassion was a topic at WC, and God acknowledged and 
tended to my wounds there. I learned to keep my eyes on Him, 
not on others. I came home super on fire for God, and my Cru 
team at my college has also witnessed God move in our campus 
events ever since the conference. I'm praying to keep the fire 
burning!"


Perla - The Fashion Institute Of Technology "Winter 
Conference was a life-changing experience for me. It was so 
beautiful to see the Lord move in the lives of so many people. I 
was able to witness my friends take big steps of faith, and take 
part of all the Lord is doing in our generation. In my campus, we 
are seeing the fruits of that incredible weekend; students willing 
to go out to the nations to spread the good news of salvation. I 
believe this is the beginning of a beautiful season the Lord is 
preparing for students in NYC and Northeast. So incredibly 
blessed to be part of a community that’s so on fire for Jesus."


Renisha - Brooklyn College felt God teaching her to have 
greater faith and trust in Him, realizing how vital it is to share the 
good news.


Chessie - Brooklyn College  felt called to dedicate more time to 
studying the Bible and is even considering going overseas for 
missions!


Thanks for your prayers. It is so encouraging seeing this 
generation respond to the Lord, to draw near to Him, to surrender 
to Him, and to gain God's heart for others to know Him. It's such a 
privilege to have a part in this with you. 


God is reaching this generation and also using this generation. It's 
fun to see. I hope my letters give you little glimpses into the work 
of God. 


I'm grateful for you.

Liz Kealy

New York Mission Director

Throughout the month of March 
campuses have a week 
long spring break, which gives 
us a great opportunity to invite 
students to invest their week in 
helping others know the 
Lord. While campuses in 
upstate New York are traveling 
to a few different locations, New 
York City staff and students are 
hosting a few campuses from 
the south to work alongside 
them in the city. This is a great 
opportunity for students to 
learn to share the gospel with 
others and to experience God 
using them. Of course it builds 
their own faith in the process 
and they make great friends on 
the trip. Our staff and students 
in New York City will be right 
there with them and will be 
doing all the follow up. I will be 
joining them in New York City 
March 11-14. 


This week I'm going to Ithaca 
and Syracuse. I'm excited to be 
spending time with our staff and 
students at Ithaca College, 
SUNY Cortland, Cornell, 
Syracuse, and SUNY College of 
Environmental Science and 
Forestry.  
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